
Tech Tip Tuesday—September 27, 2022 

New (Optional) Screen for sending Confirmations and Receipts 

We are all familiar with the “standard” screen that pops up when you click Confirm in a Reservation.  It’s 
divided into 3 sections, with the Chauffeur section on the left, the Customer section in the middle, and 
the Farm Out Section, if applicable, on the right. (If the trip isn’t farmed out, this is greyed out.) 

 

 

But we’ve also got a new screen, which you might like better.  If you want to try it out, simply navigate 
to System Default Configuration->General Settings, and UN-check the “Use Legacy Print Option” (which 
is the one above, for people who don’t want to change. 



 

 

Do keep in mind that this is a GLOBAL setting, so it affects all your users.  But feel free to give it a try, 
and of course, we always welcome feedback. 

 



 

 

 

Do you use an overnight service? 

Sometimes we get questions about overnight answering services and whether we know or can 
recommend anybody.  Since we’re not in the dispatch and reservation business directly, we don’t have 
any direct experience. 

If any of you use a service you like (or have had an experience you didn’t like), or any other information 
you’d like to share, feel free to let us know!   

We can either mention it in a future Tech Tip, or just keep the referral private but give it to other 
customers if they ask us.  And if you do let us know, please also let us know if we can share your name. 

Thanks! 

 

.   

 


